
 

   

           
           
           
           
  
 
 

December 2, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear MSA Channel Partner, 
 
You are receiving this communication because you have recently purchased an MSA 
V-Gard H1 Safety Helmet.  
 
While the helmet that you purchased has been certified to the CSA Z94.1-2015 
standard, MSA has learned that it does not fully comply with the minimum protected 
area requirement.  Please be aware that this does not affect the Type I protective 
helmet impact area and is classified as a minor non-compliance by our third-party 
certifying body 
 
While no action is required by end users, we ask that you provide this information to 
anyone in Canada who purchased an MSA V-Gard H1 Safety Helmet from you. 
 
We appreciate your continued interest in MSA products. Please contact MSA 
Customer Service at 1-800-672-2222 should you require additional information. 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 
Mackenzie Peters 
Global Product Group Manager 
Industrial Head Protection 
 


